
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 56 of 2013 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/169/94 

31 July 2013 
 
 

Further to Notice to Mariners No 88 of 2012 Re – Dredging Works at Cirkewwa Point 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that further to Notice to Mariners No 
88 of 2012 regarding dredging works at Cirkewwa Point, divers are to be utilized for the clearing of high 
spots within the area marked A, B, C, D and the coast as shown on attached chart. This work will start on 
Monday 5th August 2013 and is expected to be completed by Friday 9th August 2013, weather permitting. 

 
Divers will carry out this work with the assistance of a work boat. The work boat will be displaying the 
international Code of Signals Flag “A” and will have restricted maneuverability.  
 
Masters and operators of vessels are advised to navigate with caution and keep a slow speed when in the 
vicinity and to abide with any instructions given by Valletta VTS (Valletta Port Control) on VHF Channel 12. 
 
Charts affected: BA 211 (A), 2537, 2538, 194 
       
 
Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 

   




